
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 28 July 2006 
 
Dear Councillor 
 
DECRIMINALISATION OF PARKING ENFORCEMENT WORKING GROUP 

 
A meeting of the Decriminalisation of Parking Enforcement Working Group will be 
held at the Council Offices, London Road, Saffron Walden, on Monday 7 August 
2006 at 4.00pm in the Committee Room. 
 

Yours faithfully 
 
ALASDAIR BOVAIRD 
 

Chief Executive 
 

 
A G E N D A 

PART  I 

 

1 Apologies for absence and declarations of interest.  
 
2 Minutes of the meeting held on 6 March 2006 (previously circulated) 
 
3 Matters arising 
 
4 Parking Charges Review  
 
5 Options for Car Park Payment Methods  
 
6 Parking Review Report  
 
7 Traffic Management Act 2004 Responses to Consultation 

 
8 Any other business that the Chairman considers to be urgent 
 
 
To: CouncillorsJ F Cheetham, C M Dean, R F Freeman, M A Hibbs, R M Lemon 

and A M Wattebot. 
 
 
Lead Officer: Les Scott  
Committee Officer: Victoria Harvey 
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